Actions List Swimming Pool 14th June 2010


	Action
	Responsibility

	Consider removing the footbath and converting this into a pre-swimming shower – thus removing the trip hazard and also the slip hazard from people showering in the changing rooms before swimming. 
	Swimming pool committee/works by July 2010

	Managing health & Safety in swimming pools – Where the pool is an ancillary of a larger complex (eg a hotel, hospital or school), a Senior member of management should be clearly designated as responsible for safe pool operation
	David Probert or Gary Burkill to be decided

	Floor to be made safe by works/ups committee by end of June 2010
	Works/Ups club committee – End June 2010

	Works staff who carryout water testing have no specific training or knowledge regarding pool testing or water safety, and COSHH. To attend The Institute of Sport and Recreational Management course – National Pool Plant Operators Certificate this is a 2 day course and can be provided locally. 
	Training to be arranged – Works Sept 2010

	Consideration to be given to having the main entrance doors on access control so that all members must have a card to enter. 
	Gary Burkill/David Probert

End of June 2010

	Clarification required Trust Estates Management Team regarding maintenance responsibilities. To set out Service Level Agreements with the club to determine responsibilities.
	Mike Carey end of July 2010

	Control of chemicals. All redundant chemicals are to be removed and more control of the ordering of chemicals to be ensured.  Sheds where chemicals are stored and used require correct signage in case of emergency access etc. 
	Adam Yates (works Department) and Swimming Pool committee to remove excess stock 

Works department to provide correct safety signage – end of June 2010

	There are no gloves, goggles etc for staff use which are identified on the COSHH assessments for the chemicals used.  No eye irrigation etc. within the area in case of splash of chemical
	End of June 2010 – Don Taylor

	Consideration to be given to securing the area to the rear of the chemical store so that access for smoking cannot be gained. 
	Gary Burkill – end of June 2010

	Excessive rubbish to be removed from this area as this seems to be a fly tipping zone.  This area is also where the plastic wheelie bins for rubbish from the bar is stored – all rubbish is placed within bins and not left on the floor.  All staff to be reminded that the trust is a no smoking zone and consideration given to enforcement. Rubbish to removed by works department by end of May 2010, Facilities Director to follow up on the smoking aspect
	Don Taylor – remove excess rubbish by end of May 2010

Gary Burkill/David Probert – Smoking issues – end of July 2010

	Re-checking of fixed installations Action: 
	Works department by end of 2010

	Extra security of the club should be considered i.e. access control, locks on the front doors etc. 
	Gary Burkill/David Probert – end of June 2010


